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Mask Wearing 

We considered this again at our meeting last night.  We have decided that mask 
wearing will be optional (effective immediately) but do draw your attention to the 
government's advice that they encourage mask wearing whenever you leave the house.  
If you are wearing a mask please make sure it is of the correct type and worn correctly. 

 

All other protections i.e. hand sanitising, table distancing and the requirement that you 
stay away if you or anyone in your household has symptoms remain in place. 

 

Vaccinations 

We agreed it was too early to revisit this issue given that the South Island has only just 
reached its peak of Omicron cases and that there is currently a lack of clarity about 
vaccine passes post June 2022.  We will revisit this issue at the May meeting. 

 

Oamaru Fundraiser - 15 May - Cancelled 

We have taken the decision to cancel this fundraiser as we think it is coming too soon 
after the move into Orange and that we need to give people more time to be confident 
to attend tournaments in person. 

 

Toilet Lids - Down Please 

For the dehumidifiers to work well toilet lids need to be closed after use.  Otherwise 
the dehumidifiers spend all their time sucking the water out of the toilets. 

 
New Floor Heat Pumps 
Just to recap these have been bought because the old night stores were broken and 
irreparable and to augment the current heat pumps allowing us to cease using the very 
old (and expensive) booster heater. 
 
Happy Easter 
 
Alison Brown on behalf of  
Junelle Edmonds  
President 


